
 
 

 
 

From the Secretary General  
 
 
 
H.E. 
Frederick Mussiva Makamure Shava 
President of the Economic and Social Council 
United Nations Secretariat Building 
405 East 42nd Street  
New York, NY 10017, USA   
 
Gland June 9th 2017 
SG2017-93/MRU/MR 
 
Excellency, 
 
This is in reference to your letter, inviting inputs to the 2017 session of the High Level 
Plolitical Forum on Sustainable Development. 
 
In this regard, in my capacity as Secretary General of the Ramsar Convention on Wetlands, I 
have the honour to enclose the inputs of the Ramsar Convention Secretariat to the 2017 
High Level Political Forum. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Martha Rojas-Urrego 
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